
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 25, 2017 11:34:01 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 4:13 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Becky Doede-Lalonde

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Are you frigging kidding me. Since the inception of privatization we have been getting rotating rate and
delivery,customer increases . Why cant you get your money from the Americans your giving our hydro
away to. To keep the gouging for the sake of the ever increasing sunshine list of employees and stock
holders is not only unfair but bloody ridiculous!! Taking  the food right out of our mouths is too much.
PLEASE DO NOT APPROVE ANY MORE INCREASES

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



